

Friends of Hilly Fields
and
Transition Brockley

## NEW ORCHARD PLANTING

Following our joint application for the Capital Growth Grant, we will be planting apple trees in a small orchard.

If you can't make it on the day, then we will be pleased to have volunters to help with on going watering and maintenance.

REVISED DATE

## Saturday 4th December

times to be confirmed

If you want minutes and events by email, please send your email address to

email: hillyfields4@googlemail.com

minutes and events are also posted on our site: www.hilly.org.uk

For Tranistion Brockley see www.transitionbrockley.blogspot.com